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Dear Alan,

I'm so sorry this is late: but it's a no objection: hope you can add it to
the record.

Hope you are well? All good wishes,

Richard

ADVICE from The Regent’s Park Conservation Area Advisory Committee

1 November 2021
10 Park Village East, London, NW1 7PX 2021/5022/L

Installation of one temporary mechanical ventilation unit to the front of the building at first floor level for noise
mitigation works during construction of the HS2 railway.

No objection.
Richard Simpson FSA

Chair



